Hockey Supporter Group

The start of the TAS season is underway. We have had trouble filling our teams this season and are
looking for new ways to attract players and also a better way to contact our players.

On Tuesday 26th April the hockey supporters group are running the canteen at the u15& ul8 Met
North Touch football trials. Hopefully it will be a good fundraiser for us.

Suellen Rush (Hockey Supporters Group)



